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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CSC LED Welcomes New Product Engineer

CAMBRIDGE, Ontario, February 22nd, 2021 - CSC LED 
is happy to announce that Ian Hegi has joined the team 
as Product Engineer in our Ontario head office location.

Ian brings his broad knowledge and experience in electronics 
engineering; horticultural and general LED product design; 
controls; specification; and more. Ian will also oversee and 
direct our technical support team in our efforts to provide our 
electrical wholesale customers the very best in lighting layouts, 
ROIs, and rebate analysis.

Ian can be reached via email at ihegi@csc-led.com

Please join us in welcoming Ian to the CSC LED team.
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